CITY OF FARMINGTON

Public Hearing
Minutes of Hearing
July 11, 2019
6:30 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on July 11, 2019 at Long Memorial Hall.
The hearing was called to order by Mayor Forsythe.

The roll was called with the following Councilors present: John Robinson, Adam Parks,
Dennis Robinson, Greg Hampton, Vanessa Pegram, Wayne Linnenbringer and Edward
Felker.

City Counselor, Scott Reid, was present.

Officials present were: Paula Cartee, Todd Mecey, Ashley Bischoff, Greg Beavers, Rick
Baker, Floyd Massey, Tim Porter, Travis Trokey, Michelle Daniel and Larry Lacy.

Mayor Forsythe stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding an:

An application for a Final Record Plat at the Pine Trails Subdivision (Case FRP-19-003).
The property is currently zoned as “R-3: Single-Family Residential” and “R-4: General
Residential”. Submitted by Farmington Pine Street Property LLC.

Tim Porter, Director of Development Services, explained the request.

Mark Harriman, Project Manager with BFA Engineering and Surveying, explained future
plans to develop property offsite but adjacent to the east boundary of the proposed
development. When developed, the dead end street and dead end water main will be
completed with a cul-de-sac and loop water main.

Hearing closed 6:40 p.m.




